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VISITOR CAR PARKING GUIDELINES

Dear Residents,

Greetings of the Day!!

In order to streamline and enhance parking management, all visitor’s car are now required to obtain a Visitors placard

from the main gate.

Upon receiving the Visitor Parking Placard, kindly display it prominently on the car dashboard, ensuring it is clearly

visible from the windscreen. Visitor cars should be parked only in the designated visitor parking slots, provided at

surface in front of Tower A, B & C. When leaving the premises, please deposit the placard at the exit gate.

This will help to improve our parking and security management. We request residents to brief their guests regarding the

same. 

Furthermore, Residents are requested to park their vehicles in their own allotted parking bays and NOT in Visitor parking

slots.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Regards,

Team Helpdesk

Belaire Condominium Association

The Belaire, DLF City-5

Sector-54,Gurgaon-122011

Phone No.0124-4031704


